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Dear Paul 
 
 
 
I would welcome your opinion on the matter of Non Duly Made Objections on 
the Pre-Submission Amendments. Our approach is set out in the Consultation 
Statement at 6.2.6 and 6.2.7 which forms our response. Our approach reflects 
soundings of other authorities with adopted Core Strategies. My reaction to 
his question is to say it is up to the Inspector if he wants to consider the reps 
and that we have clearly set out the reasons why these should not be 
considered. 
 
I would welcome your initial views on our approach  
 
 
Regards 
 
 
Nick 
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